
This is for the information of the candidates in particular and public in general that the Panjab University has re-scheduled the date of 

entrance tests for the session 2020-2021 of PU-B.A/B.Com. LL.B (Hons.) 5 Years Integrated Course; PU-CET (U.G.) and 

PUMEET on 17
th

 June 2020; 25
th

 June 2020 and 5
th

 July 2020 respectively. The prospectus (including Application Form) and 

revised schedule for the above-mentioned entrance tests are already available online on the concerned websites. To apply, please visit 

the website https://uglaw.puchd.ac.in ; https://cetug.puchd.ac.in and https://pumeet.puchd.ac.in  

https://uglaw.puchd.ac.in/
https://cetug.puchd.ac.in/
https://pumeet.puchd.ac.in/

